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April 11, 2025 
 
 
To Staff and the Twin Rivers School Community, 
 
And just like that … Spring Break is here! You’re likely feeling relieved and happy right now. We 
know the dedication and hard work that goes into each day, and this well-earned pause  
(April 14-21) is for everyone to truly unwind and recharge. 
 
For our students, we hope this break is filled with those easy, happy moments: enjoying time 
with friends and sleeping in a bit. For our incredible staff, thank you for your tireless dedication. 
We hope you can step away, focus on yourselves and your loved ones, and return feeling 
refreshed and ready for the final stretch of the school year. And to our supportive families, we 
sincerely appreciate your partnership every step of the way. We hope you also get to enjoy some 
quality time together, free from the usual morning alarms and school schedules.    
 
Whether your plans involve traveling to see new sights, tackling a long-awaited project at home, 
diving into a good book, or simply enjoying some unscheduled time together, we encourage you 
to embrace it. This break is a chance to hit pause, savor the moments, and return feeling ready 
for all that's ahead before the end of the school year.    
 
We deeply appreciate each and every one of you. Have a safe, happy, and enjoyable Spring 
Break. We look forward to seeing you back on Tuesday, April 22.  
 
#TRUSDProud Alert! 
We are incredibly proud to celebrate the achievements of our students who participated in this 
year’s Public Speaking Contest and the Math Bowl. Their dedication, talent, and hard work were 
evident, inspiring all of us and showcasing the importance of these activities in nurturing 
essential skills for future success. 
 
Around TR! 

• Kinder Kamp Summer Program 2025 registration is now open for students entering 
transitional kindergarten or kindergarten in the fall (Learn more here). 

• Spring Break 2025 Schedule – The District Office will be open to the public from 7:30 
a.m. to noon on Monday, April 14, and closed to the public April 15, 16, 17 and 18. We 
will resume normal business hours on Monday, April 21, 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

 
Warm regards,  
 

 
 
Steve Martinez, Ed.D. 
Superintendent, Twin Rivers Unified 
 

https://www.facebook.com/twinriversusd/posts/pfbid0Uxz5CvjSjChyeXZcJZvuaHUGSMqbDk75TXwdfvLnCZawAJithPcXKk3AEiSp4rzPl
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0a1WErler4o
https://www.trusd.net/Academics/Programs/Early-Childhood-Education-ECE/Kinder-Kamp/index.html

